
 
 

Intensive Course German for Children in Hamburg and Berlin 2018 

Second week (9th - 15th July) 

On Monday, we took the train to Hamburg and visited the Miniaturwunderland. The 

kids really enjoyed it and were able to see monuments from all over the world. 

Furthermore, they could have a look at a volcanic eruption and the entire city of 

Hamburg. 

The next day, we went to Bad Segeberg again. There, we took a nice walk to the 

Kalkberg and participated in a guided tour in the bat cave. There also was an exhibition 

with tropical bats as well as seleced reptiles and insects.  

 

On Wednesday, we went to Hamburg. The kids had two hours to go shopping in the 

famous Mönckebergstraße. Afterwards, we went to see the Musical Aladdin. The kids 

were extremely excited and even dressed up for the special occasion. Everyone really 

loved the show, particularly the costumes and the stage design. What a great day! 

 

 

 



 
 

 

On Thursday, we went to the Elbstrand, a beautiful beach by the river and the harbour. 

It felt great to relax a little bit and to spend time by the water. The children played in 

the sand and marvelled at the giant ships that passed by.  

 



 
 

Before the weekend started, we spent a very active day. The children were looking 

forward to the canoe trip and the bike tour. Initially, canoeing was quite tricky but after 

a few minutes everyone was able to control the boat and had a lot of fun. Of course, 

the group was hungry after so many athletic activity and we had our second BBQ party 

with delicious food, games and dancing. 

 

On Saturday, we went to the Karls Erlebnishof. There, the children could pick 

strawberries and move freely on the aerial. There were attractions such as a corn maze 

and a potato bag slide. Moreover, we could learn about the production of candy and 

had the chance to buy some at the local store. Afterwards, we went to Lübeck and 

visited the Marienkirche. Then, the children had some free time and at their first Döner 

Kebab ever – yummy! 

 

 



 
 

         

On sunny Sunday, we took the train to Travemünde to the beautiful Baltic sea. There, 

we rented beach chairs and could relax. The children played in the sand and rented 

pedal boats. After so much sea air we were hungry and prepared a delicious picknick.  

 


